
Ann Locsin 
 
Dear Kerry-
I wanted to provide public comments as it related to the proposed OxyChem clean up.

As a resident who lives on the Hylebos Waterway, I want to see that contamination cleaned up
100% o the maximum amount possible. That clean up is critical to the renewal of Chinook Salmon
habitat as well as future more positive uses for that Waterway. 

OXyChem was allowed to operate for decades on this site and benefit financially from those
operations. They have vast financial resources and should be held accountable well beyond a 41%
efort. At school, that would be a failing grade. There is no reason for Dept of Ecology not to require
them to clean up their mess 100%. his will be our only opportunity to do so. With the direction our
Federal government is taking it makes it even more important given the probable lack of any future
resources to clean up remaining contamination. Please do not accept OxyChem's recommendation
and require a full cleanup.

Thanks,
Ann Locsin

Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's
the only thing that ever has.
~ Margaret Mead
 


